Dear Parents,

On February 15th and 17th, 2024 we will be taking students to the District Basketball games to cheer on our boys basketball team. The bus will depart at 2:45pm on February 15, 2024 from Condon High School and return later that night. Our departure time for Saturday's game will be determined by the results of the game on the 15th. Students will need \$5 to cover the cost of admission and money for food both of the days they are attending. Please sign this slip to give your student permission to go. If you have any questions, call me at the school.

Please sign your initials to the gattend.	ames your student has permission to
February 15, 2024	February 17, 2024
Sincerely,	
Teren Humphrey 541-384-2441	
Student's name	
Parent's signature	